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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly
Sent: Monday 10 February 2020 17:10
To: info@tii.ie
Subject: Signage for Palmerstown on the N4 and M50

Dear Sirs, 
 
At a recent meeting of the Lucan/Palmerstown/Fonthill Area Committee the following motion was passed.  

In the light of the official response (Correspondence Dec 2019 LAC) to my 
motion re Palmerstown Signage , that the Chief Executive write again to the 
TII/NRA asking for a list and location of the signage that has to be upgraded on 
the M50 and N4 and the cost in todays terms of upgrading the signs and that 
the letter point out that while there is a Townland called "Palmerston" there is 
no such destination and that the correct destination indicated on both the M50 
and N4, is the Village of Palmerstown which voted by Plebiscite 6 years ago to 
have previous erroneous translation of the Irish name corrected and that the 
official name of this historic Village be (restored) changed to PALMERSTOWN.  

Any reply received will be circulated to the members and be available to the public as part of the minutes.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Barbara Reilly 
Traffic, Meetings, Road Safety, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 4740    www.sdcc.ie 
 

Personal Data Privacy Rights: In order to provide the most effective and targeted range of services to 
meet the needs of the citizens, communities and businesses of South Dublin County and to comply with 
regulatory or legislative requirements we will be required to collect, process and use certain types of 
information about people and organisations. This may include ‘personal data’ as defined by the Data 
Protection Acts and by the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and may relate to current, past and 
future service users.  
To learn more about the Council’s personal data privacy commitment please see our Personal Data 
Privacy Statement.  
 
 


